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April 2, 2021
 

Respective Countries and Supporters,
 
 
Postponement of the 28th (2021) TOYOTA Junior Golf World Cup
 
We regret to announce that the 28th (2021) TOYOTA Junior Golf World Cup, scheduled to be held 
on the Chukyo Golf Club Ishino Course (Toyota, Aichi Prefecture) from June 22 to 25, 2021, has 
been postponed for a year.
 
After careful discussions regarding the on-going COVID-19 pandemic, we have concluded that this 
action is required for the safety of the players and all the parties involved.
 
We wish to express to all participants who have prepared in earnest for this event our profound regret 
at having to make this decision.
We appreciate your understanding and patience during these unprecedented times.
Please acknowledge receipt of this email so that we know you have received this important information.

William Kerdyk, Jr                                                          Eiji Tagashira
Chairman                                                                      Vice Chairman
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Hi Eiji,

Well noted.
Thanks for your email and all of your efforts, hope everything will be bright soon.

Warm regards,
Linda 
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Linda,

Thank you very much for your understanding. 
It was a tough decision, but we made it for the safety of the players
and other parties involved.

Stay safe!
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